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The special meeting was called to order by Ballagh at 7:03 pm at Burwell Jr-Sr. High School.  Board members present were: Ballagh, Plock, Dobbins, Klimek, Smith and Lowery.  Superintendent Bird, David Owen and Darrin Max were also present.  Audience:  Larry Sears, Tonya Wilson

President Ballagh opened the workshop  to discuss the 2016-2017 budget.  The meeting was designed to serve as a budget workshop.  The board of education discussed three scenarios:  3.90%, 2.17% and 0%.
Motion by Plock, second by Smith to adjourn the special meeting at 8:20 pm.  Voting aye:  Ballagh, Plock, Smith, Lowery, Klimek and Dobbins..  Absent and not voting: None.



